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Call to Action! 
 
Board of Education Meeting 
Tuesday, March 21, 2023, 6:00 pm   
Board of Ed. Building, Newark, MD 
 
Come stand up for Education, too many 
“crazies” are showing up and speaking.  
We don’t know how many of those speaking 
actually live in Wor Co. and whether they have 
children in our schools!   Also, new member 
Katie Addis is pushing her agenda stating that 
she speaks for all of District 6. 
   
Wear Red – your Strong Schools t-shirt 
or other red shirt. Joan will have some extra 
Strong Schools shirts at the meeting. 
 
Spread the word and encourage your 
neighbors and friends to attend. We 
really need folks with children in the 
public schools to come out! 
 
 
Especially needed are district 6 residents. 
We hope a few will speak but many are 
needed to show support. 
 
Katie Addis, the District 6 member, implies that 
she speaks for everyone in the district. For 
example, she has stated that schools should 
only teach core subjects and anything else like 
health education and mental, behavioral, 
etc. services that support children and 
families do not belong in schools.   At the 
last meeting, she suggested that Worcester 
County Public Schools not comply if the 
Comprehensive Health Education Framework 
bill is passed!! 
 
 

 
 
 
PLEASE COME TO THIS BOARD OF 
EDUCATION MEETING! 
If you plan to attend and/or speak, email Joan 
Roache at beachyogi@me.com so we know 
who to expect.  Note if you live in District 6. 
 
We will encourage all District 6 residents to 
stand up in support of the speakers from 
District 6. 
 

 
 
Join Worcester	County	Public	Schools	
MDleaders as they present information to our 
community on the Blueprint for Maryland's Future 
at a virtual information session Thursday, March 
9, 2023, at 5:30 p.m.  
 
Registration is required. Register 
at https://tinyurl.com/WCPSBlueprintInfoSession.
  
Can't make it? The recording will be made 
available on our website, www.worcesterk12.org. 

ALSO REMEMBER! 
PLEASE EMAIL JOAN ROACHE 
(beachyogi@me.com) IF YOU HEAR OR SEE 
ANYTHING NEW THAT CONCERNS YOU!  We can 
then schedule a zoom meeting, coordinate letter 
writing or plan any other any appropriate response. 


